Tim Lyons

From: Tim Lyons

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 10:49 AM

To: Tim Lyons

Subject: FW: [EXT] FW: Cumulus-Fresno EEO Audit Exemption Request
Attachments: February 25, 2021, FCC EEO Audit Public Notice (01512329xB3D1E).pdf

From: Elizabeth Goldin [mailto:Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov]

Sent: Friday, March 05, 2021 6:38 PM

To: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Cc: Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com>; Lynn Kalagian <Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: Cumulus-Fresno EEO Audit Exemption Request

Dawn,

Because the February 2021 audit of KMGV(FM), Fresno, CA (Fac ID #18409) would include review of
the 2019 and 2020 EEO Public File Reports, ending July 31st, for the below-referenced station
employment unit, and we previously reviewed the 2019 report as part of the FCC's February 2020
audit of this unit, KMGV(FM) is exempt from responding to the February 2021 audit.

We suggest you place a copy of this email in the FCC-hosted online public inspection file belonging
to each station in the employment unit (along with a copy of the Commission's February 25, 2021
audit letter, which must appear in the public file pursuant to agency rules).

Best, Elizabeth

Elizabeth E. Goldin

Assistant Division Chief | Enforcement Bureau | Investigations and Hearings Division
Federal Communications Commission

45 L Street, NE

Washington, DC 20554

Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov | 202.418.2057 (W) | 202.744.2260 (M) | Pronouns: she, her, hers

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 11:25 AM

To: Elizabeth Goldin <Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov>

Cc: Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com>

Subject: Cumulus-Fresno EEO Audit Exemption Request

Dear Elizabeth,

On behalf of Cumulus Licensing LLC, licensee of KMGV(FM), Fresno, California (Fac. ID #18409), | am writing to

request an exemption from the requirements outlined in your February 25, 2021 letter based on the recent

audit of the station’s EEO program. KMGV(FM) is part of larger station employment unit based in Fresno,

California (the “SEU”), which submitted an audit response last year on July 7, 2020. The SEU’s 2018 and 2019
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EEO Public File Reports, both ending July 31, were filed as part of that response. The Commission responded
favorably to the SEU’s audit response on July 9, 2020.

I thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.
Warm regards,

Dawn

Dawn M. King

Senior Paralegal

mm Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100]| Arlington, VA 22209

Tel: 703.812.0414

king@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you know the sender and you are sure the content is safe. Please forward this email
to support.it@cumulus.com if you believe the email is suspicious.




